
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/14/2011 10:48:42 AM
To: 'mwt@cpuc.ca.gov' (mwt@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Commissioner Florio's comments on EE?

Matthew —

Can I get a copy of Cmmr Florio's comments? Our team needs to read his views. Thanks!

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

SB GT&S 0303442

mailto:mwt@cpuc.ca.gov

